
We hope you’ve all had a wonderful start to the new year and that the
children are enjoying being back at school, settling into their routines and
embracing the opportunities this new term brings!

Class Coin Challenge
Our exciting Class Coin Challenge is well underway! Acorn, Chestnut and Oak
are competing to see who can collect the most money by the end of this term.
So far, it looks like Acorn Class are our leaders but with your help and
support there's still time for the other classes to catch up. Let's see if we can
encourage a little healthy competition, who will end up taking the top spot!
Keep those coins coming in, it's a fun and easy way to support your child's
class. Each class will keep whatever they raise to spend directly on class
resources. FOSMS will fund match the winning class up to the value of £100.

Next FOSMS Meeting
Our next meeting will take place on Thursday 23rd January at 7:30pm at The
White Swan pub, Bicknacre, CM3 4EX.

We'd love for you to join us at our next FOSMS meeting. Its a great chance to
share your ideas, help guide what we do and have a say in how we support the
children at St Mary's. Your input and involvement make all the difference, so
whether you're a long time supporter or new to FOSMS, we'd be delighted to
see you there.

Thank you as always for your support. Lets make 2025 a fantastic year for
St Mary's School and our children.

With very grateful thanks,

The FOSMS Team 💚
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